
From: Eithne Mccann
To: Matthew_ogorman@health.gov.ie
Subject: RE: Additional attendee
Date: Thursday 16 April 2020 17:07:52

Hi Matthew,
 
Mary Dunnion is the Chief Inspector and I have just sent you her e-mail address together with
Susan Cliffe who will also be joining the call.
 
Let me know if you need anything further.
 
Best,
Eithne.
 
From: Matthew_OGorman@health.gov.ie [mailto:Matthew_OGorman@health.gov.ie] 
Sent: Thursday 16 April 2020 17:01
To: Eithne McCann
Subject: Additional attendee
 
Eithne 

Can you ask the HIQA Chief Inspector to be on the call as well? 

I'll need his email so as to issue an invite 

Cheers 

Matthew 

__ 
Matthew O'Gorman 
Private Secretary 
Minister Harris' Private Office 
__ 
An Roinn Sláinte 
Department of Health 

Bloc 1, Plaza Miesach, 50 - 58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 XW14 
Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14 
__ 
T +353 (0)1 635 4149 
M +353 87 699 3579 
Diary email - MinistersDiary@health.gov.ie 
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